
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
March 25, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

Due to the mandated school closures as a result of the COVID19 virus, the District will be 
conducting PT, OT and Speech, to the extent possible, remotely.  The District’s service 
providers will not be coming into your home directly, but will contact you to arrange for 
remote delivery of the required IEP services.  Remote delivery of services can be in one or 
more of the forms indicated below, and will be discussed with you directly, to ensure that 
you receive the services in a form that is appropriate for your individual circumstances. 
 
Remote delivery of related service can include the use of Zoom Meeting, Google Hangout, 
Skype, or telephone conferencing. Work materials will be available via the school website 
or can be sent to you by email.   If you do not have access to technology, you will be 
provided with materials and information necessary to participate in the therapy sessions by 
US mail. 
 
The District will begin remote services on/about April 1, 2020 as a means of addressing 
your child’s IEP mandate.  Thank you for working with us to accommodate these highly 
unusual circumstances.  May you and your family remain healthy and safe. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Debbie Mason 
 
Ms. Debbie Mason 
 
 
 
c: Dr. L. Rodriguez 
    Ms. S. Mc Caskill 
    Ms. R. Morano 
    Principals 
    File 
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Dr. Edwin M. Quezada 
Superintendent of Schools 
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Assistant Superintendent 
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